Thanksgiving with the Thurstons Integrity ministries Nov Casilla 207-11 E-mail: jim@th Phone 011-56

November 2006

Casilla 207-11, Santiago, Chile E-mail: jim@thurston.cl Phone 011-562-274-2485

Dear family and friends,

Greetings from the Thurstons during this time of reflection and thanksgiving.

OUTREACH TO CHILDREN

Children in Alberta, Canada, raised money in their Daily Vacation Bible School (DVBS) to be used in evangelizing to children in Chile. Ricky Hildebrand, the pastor's son whom I met over the Internet, personally brought the funds down to Chile. The Canadian DVBS children have made it possible for us to take our children's TV program called Pollito and his Friends to cities all around Chile. Our first presentation of the show was to the Hogar Sion Orphanage. It was amazing to witness God's wonderful work in action when we premiered the program to the



Children Watching Our TV Program

35 boys who live in the orphanage. The kids gathered all around in the sitting room, laughed at the jokes of the show, and prayed aloud to ask Christ into their hearts along with the Pollito character at the end of the program. Praise the Lord! They were so happy to receive us as their guests and were delighted to watch the show we developed with some of the funding you have all graciously given in the past several months for this project.

INTERNET MINISTRIES

Two weeks ago, we received an email from Christian Vargas in Mendoza, Argentina who said, "I listened to one of your video classes of David Hormachea and it was very edifying for my life. I have



We Presented Plaques to Staff & Volunteers **During Our Annual Staff Recognition Day**

recommended it to others." In 1963, the Lord spoke to me through Ezekiel 20:47 saying that all the faces from the south to the north would hear my message and He has been faithful to His promise. People from South America all the way to North America and all around the world are hearing the Lord's message through our ministry and thousands have had changed lives through the work we are doing. We praise the Lord for what He is doing through us not only in Chile but also in the 140 countries around the world currently being reached through our Internet evangelistic and community websites. In January 2006, among all the Christian Internet sites in the world who are part of the

Global Christian Internet Association, we ranked number four for the most visitors.

We hope to launch a new youth web site soon, called ZonaVertical.com of which we'll inform you in more detail in our next newsletter. We'll be sending more detailed information about this lifechanging project in December. Keep this project in your prayers.

LINA'S MINISTRY

Lina spoke at a women's conference in the city of Antofagasta about the importance of the inheritance they are leaving behind on the current generation. She also participated in an evangelistic event in Concepcion, where more than 95 women as well as over 120 married couples where touched by her teachings. Lina also traveled to several other cities where she participated in evangelistic meetings in conjunction with a former model from Costa Rica, Alexandra Zamora, who also spoke at the conferences. A great number of people received Christ and they where a tremendous impact in those cities.



Lina and Alexandra Speaking at a Women's Conference

JIM'S TRAVELS



Youth Leaders at a Plenary Session

We traveled over to Mendoza, Argentina with a group of our ministry volunteers and participated at a large youth leadership training convention put together by Youth Specialties. From all over South America, over 4,000 youth attended the training. We also recorded all of the speakers and plenary sessions during the convention. Youth Specialties also had another event in Santiago with over 900 participating youth leaders where we also provided media support and recordings. Apart from youth events, we continue to record Bible classes that are creating an outpour of transformational power.

PAULO CESAR & MARY JANE

Paulo Cesar and Mary Jane have their hands full as they work in the ministry. We have attached their newsletter so you can be informed of their activities. They continue to pray for more people to invest in their ministry so they can work full time in our mission.

SHORT TERM MISSIONARY VISIT

Lara Lichten from Sequim, WA has come to help us out for a couple of months in the ministry. She is very talented producing documentaries and is a great plus for the studio work. Lara has had a chance to practice her Spanish on a daily basis, see some of the sights, get plugged into the youth group and help out tremendously in the studio.



PRAYER REQUESTS

- ☐ Pray with us as we expand the ministry to reach more people for Christ.
- ☐ Please pray for protection in all our trips and travels.
- ☐ We need to renew our living room furniture as more than 5,000 people have sat on them for the last 30 years that we have had them and they are in dire need of replacement.
- ☐ We have received \$2,700, part of the full amount needed to purchase a new server computer which will allow us to hold and distribute all of our videos and Bible classes over the internet. We still have to raise an additional \$1,300 to purchase it. This is an urgent need.

We are looking for people who want to take on different projects to help us grow and expand the ministry. If you are interested, go to our internet site: http://www.integrityministries.net/projects.

Blessings in His name, Line

Praise ye the LORD. Praise ye the name of the LORD; praise him, O ye servants of the LORD.

Psalm 135:1